
August 13  
  
Dear parents,  
  
The first week of school went remarkably well, with our students and teachers taking the time 
to get to know each other well. Of course, we would like to do the same with parents, and you 
can all be assured that we will do so as soon as possible given the current sanitary conditions.  
  
Here are a few notes:  
  
UPAZ BBQ is postponed: The current pandemic does not allow us to hold our annual 
UPAZ BBQ at this time.  We are, however, actively looking at ways for parents to connect with 
their child’s teachers at the earliest—more information to come.  
  
Boarding tuition improved: I would like to bring your attention to the improved schedule at the 
boarding facility.  Our boarders will indeed benefit from two hours of tuition per day as well as 
one hour of physical activity.  The presence of teachers has been increased so that everyone 
feels supported.  Day boarders can benefit from time to time with our flexi-boarding offering.  
  
Once again, I am taking the opportunity to welcome back the whole community! Please do not 
hesitate to contact me, should you have any questions, comments, or suggestions, 
at spelletier@uiszc.org.  
  
We wish you all a great academic year, 2021-2022!  
  
Sébastien Pelletier  
UISZ Head of School   
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